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Update on Activity for The Broadstairs Society, from Town Team. Spring/Summer 2014

Lots of very exciting projects have happned, or are in the process of happening in Broadstairs via the Town Team.

Our Town Shed finally opens in early May, and there are so many volunteers and businesses for the area that have been involved to help make it happen, which is wonderful.

The ‘Brush Up Broadstairs’ Gardens group have also been very busy.      Weeding, pruning, and preparing for planting at least 5 sites throughout the town.                                                                                                  TDC have supplied us with plants and Town Team volunteers have provided the knowledge, expertise and sheer hard work.  Particular mention should be made for the clearing and preparation of the beds in and around the Albion St. Car Park.  Dozens of bags of rubbish cleared and disposed of, old, long past their prime shrubs either removed or carefully pruned in preparation for some wonderful new planting happening this summer. 

We have also joined with several other interested groups in town to participate in the preparation and planting of poppies in various sites to mark the Centenary of WW1.                                                                                                            Specific thanks to Ruth Goldfinch for spearheading the Gardens Group.  

The litter picking crew from Brush Up Broadstairs have also completed several beach cleans, and a fantastic clearing of the ground and beds all around the railway station produced 30 bags of rubbish. Wendy Carr is the key contact for Brush Up Broadstairs litter projects

We’ve supported and worked with the ‘Revive Our Rec’ campaign, to bring lovely new play equipment to Memorial Recreation Ground, and funding is now in place to make this happen later this year.

To follow on from the success of last year’s Town Team Proms by the bandstand, additional Town Team Summer music events are planned for late August, more details to follow.

A number of other projects are in the pipeline and,( volunteers and funding willing) will happen very soon.

